From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 10 September 2015 14:32
To: Nathanael Stock
Subject: 15/01327/F - Cahncel Cottage Fir Lane Steeple Aston 
Nathanael
For the purpose of visually mitigating the extension and car parking the existing southern site boundary shrubbery  is to be retained and indicated as such on the Landscape Proposals  059_1_314. 

With the retention of the privet hedge on the frontage I recommend that this hedge is extended with similar privet: Latin name  Ligustrum ovalifolium plant at 30 cm apart. Plant numbers and supplied sizes/containers to be identified on the aforementioned drawing.

Regards

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI 
Landscape Architect 
  
Environmental Services 
Cherwell District and South Northants District Councils
